CALL FOR EXPRESSION OF INTEREST (EOI)
Subject:	Translation Services 
Date of this EOI:	20 November 2018
[bookmark: _GoBack]Closing date of this EOI:	04 December  2018
Reference Number:	EOI 125843

Address EOI for the attention of:	Mr. Sam van Hoogstraten
Fax no.:	+31 70 515 8336
E-mail address:	tenders@icc-cpi.int
[bookmark: _Toc477783734]Introduction
The Language Services of the International Criminal Court (ICC) identify and evaluate external resources on an ongoing basis in order to meet their translation needs. For this reason, the ICC is seeking expressions of interest for the provision of translation services in its official languages (Arabic, Chinese, English, French, Russian, Spanish) and working languages (English and French) as well as Dutch, as outlined below. 
	ENG Source
	
	ENG Target
	
	FRA Source
	
	FRA Target

	English  Arabic
	
	Arabic  English
	
	French  Arabic
	
	Arabic  French

	English Chinese
	
	Chinese English
	
	French Chinese
	
	Chinese French

	English French
	
	French English
	
	French English
	
	English French

	English Russian
	
	Russian English
	
	French Russian
	
	Russian French

	English Spanish
	
	Spanish English
	
	French Spanish
	
	Spanish French

	English   Dutch
	
	Dutch   English
	
	French   Dutch
	
	Dutch   French


Any other language combination with English or French will also be considered.
A roster will be established and will be updated regularly. Contracts will be offered subject to the availability of funds and satisfactory service provision.
Only translators who have the status of a business entity or equivalent in their country of residence may apply. Please clearly indicate your status and registration number, if applicable, in your CV.
Essential Qualifications
Education:
A university degree in translation, languages, law or any other relevant subject.
 Experience:
At least two years of relevant work experience as a translator. Experience in translation with international organisations would be an asset.
Knowledge of Languages:
Mother-tongue proficiency in one of the languages listed above and a high level of proficiency in the other. 
All candidates selected as a result of this process will be required to undergo a security vetting procedure and will be requested to provide additional information.

